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Standards for business incentives handed out by  city hall in La Crosse are    on hold. The city
council has voted to delay for  ninety days on adopting a new policy for creating standards for
economic  development in the city. Many city council members have been clamoring for 
development standards to counter what has largely been seen as preferential  treatment for
some businesses collecting large incentives in the form of  complicated TIF financing. A delay
would mean the standards would be decided  after a new city council gets sworn in after
elections in April. 
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